
Audit Notice
Estate of Beverly J. Lawrence,
of  McCandless  Twp.,  No.
02-21-2688, a First and Final
Accounting,  along  with
petition  for  Distribution  was
filed with the Orphan's Court
Divisoin,  whieh  will  be
provided  upon  request.  This
notice  is  to  Heather  E.
Lawrence,  beneficiary  of  the
estate, that  a hearing will be
held  on  the  16th  day  of
September,  2024,  at  10:00
a.m. located at 437 Grant St.
#17,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15219.
Prior  to  the  hearing  contact
without  delay,  Rebecca  A.
Auld, Esq., Auld Brothers Law
Group,  LLC,  412-487-8668,
located at 5349 William Flynn
Hwy., Gibsonia, PA 15044.


